
Catania, December 6
th

, 2018 

Dear Editor, 

Please find enclosed a revised version of the paper entitled “The etiology of Legg-Perthes-Calvé 

Disease: a systematic review”, by myself, Emanuele Chisari, Andrea Vescio, Claudio Lizzio, 

Giuseppe Sessa and Gianluca Testa, to be submitted to World Journal of Orthopaedics. 

We have performed a revision of the entire work, thanks to the indications of the editorial staff. The 

revision has been discussed and approved by all the authors. Furthermore the paper has been 

prepared in accordance with World Journal of Orthopaedics style requirements.   

Thank you for your comments on the present article. 

We have modified the article, following your valuable suggestions. All suggested changes and 

related answers are contained in Word track change of the manuscript file. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

Vito Pavone  

Associate Professor 

University of Catania, Italy 

 

 

 


